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Dear «FNAME»,

We have been trying to reach you with a brief survey the 2013 National Survey of Business 
Competitiveness. This study helps USDA report objective and unbiased statistics on 
American businesses.  If you have already completed the survey, please accept our sincere 
thanks.  If not, please do so as soon as possible.  

The survey can be completed on the web at:

http://opinion.wsu.edu/business2014 

Your access code is:  Access Code: xxxxxxx

Web responses save taxpayers’ money.  Expenses to mail, telephone, or send an 
interviewer to your business to collect this important information can be considerable, so your 
response saves taxpayers and the USDA money. If you have any questions, please call (800) 
833-0867 or send an email message to sesrcweb7@wsu.edu.

Sincerely,

Danna L. Moore, Interim Director
Social and Economic Sciences Research Center

         Washington State University

http://opinion.wsu.edu/business2014

